
 

St Joseph’s Parish Malvern 
is a 

COVID-19—Safe Parish 
 
 

We have been working hard to providing the safest environment 
for all our parishioners, office staff and visitors. 

 
 
 

DURING THIS PERIOD, WE ARE COMMITTED TO: 

 Regular cleaning of the Church is undertaken after all Masses 

  Pews 
  Door handles 
  Outside ramp rails 

 Details of everyone who enters our premises for contact tracing purposes 

 
IT IS ALSO A REQUIREMENT OF ALL WHO ATTEND ST JOSEPH’S: 

 Social distancing 

 Wearing a mask 

 Sanitising of hands upon entry, before communion and on exit 

 Receiving of Communion on the hand only 

 Please stay at  home if you are feeling unwell 

 
 
 

Thank you for helping us to create a safe environment where 
all people feel comfortable. 

We will advise you of any changes as they are made. 


